
 
 
For immediate release — Wednesday, April 3, 2019 
 

Partnerships highlighted at PIP Symposium 
 
Media are invited to attend as University of Lethbridge education students completing their 
final professional semester present their projects at the 10th biannual PIP (Professional Inquiry 
Project) Symposium and find out about hiring practices directly from school districts.  
 
A full day of activities is planned, with three morning sessions devoted to getting hired, working 
as a substitute teacher and a school-district walkabout that will function like a mini job fair. 
Representatives from a variety of school districts in Zone 6 will be on hand to share information 
about teaching in their districts and answer questions. 
 
The afternoon is devoted to PSIII students presenting their final projects on topics such as how 
social media can benefit the classroom and how best to inspire kindness among students and 
the school community. A list of projects is available online. 
 
What — On-campus seminar and PIP Symposium 
When — Friday, April 5, seminar from 8:45 to 11:45 a.m.; PIP Symposium from 1 to 3 p.m. 
Where — Curriculum Laboratory, Level 11, Library 
Who — Beth Cormier, curriculum librarian, 403-329-2716, beth.cormier@uleth.ca 

 Dr. Marlo Steed, Faculty of Education professor, 403-329-2189, marlo.steed@uleth.ca. 
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Contact 
Caroline Zentner, public affairs adviser 
403-394-3975 or 403-795-5403 (cell) 
caroline.zentner@uleth.ca 
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